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Good afternoon,

I will be taking over as the agency inspector for the Beach Police along with Officer McKeeby.

We had some issues with the intox this month.  Det. Cheri stated whenever there is not a
"clean" inspection to send the to you to give you a heads up.  

The first inspection on the the SIMS kept getting unplugged and caused it to read below.

The second on I wish I had a good answer for, but it was shut off prematurley.

The Third was a good one, however there was an issue with the upload, and had to come up
to you guys.

The fourth is after it returned from FDLE.

Please advise if I can answer any questions.

Officer Robert Moss
DRE (IACP # 34040)
Platoon A - Squad 4
Panama City Beach Police Department
17115 Panama City Beach Parkway
Panama City Beach, FL 32413
Cell: 850-867-4193
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